
 

 

 

 

 

Town of Millis Mailbox Policy 

 

Voted by the Board of Selectman on September 8, 2003: 

 

“The Town of Millis will not be held responsible during the winter snow season for mailboxes that are 

placed in a manner that any portion of the mailbox is within 18” of either the curb or gutter line or in a 

dilapidated condition. If a mailbox placed in accordance with the above requirements is physically struck, 

not by flying snow or debris, by a Millis Department of Public Works vehicle or contractor’s vehicle 

working for the Town then the Town will be held responsible with a maximum payment of $75.00” 

 

 

 


